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14 IPC (International Permaculture Convergence) Argentina -  

postponed to November-December 2021 

Organization in Argentina: Instituto de Permacultura Ná Lu‘um 

Website: http://14ipc-argentina2020.org 

http://m.facebook.com/Permacultura.Naluum 

Contact person: Tierra Martínez, Founder, contacto@ipc14argentina.org 

Phone number: +57 3204570126 

and 

IPCC - International Permaculture Convergence Council 

Margarethe Holzer and John Nzira (Coordinators) 

Mail: council@internationalpermacultureconvergence.org 

Website: http://internationalpermacultureconvergence.org - under repair 

Phone: +43 6502851185 

 

IPC 14 in Argentina, planned from 28th November till December 4th in 2020 will be 

postponed to November 2021. 

Dear friends of the Permaculture World, Children and Youth Groups,  Indigenous- and Rural- and 

all Communities Everywhere!  

The IPC-14 Argentina will be postponed to November-December 2021 due to the consequences of 

the COVID-19 Global Pandemic.  

This new date for 2021 is a first step, a guide for the coming months during which we will continue 

to observe the development of the pandemic to be able to make the best decisions. 

Our wish is that the 14th IPC sees representatives attending from many different places in the 

world and for that to happen we need to regain our health, the possibility to travel and our 
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economy, among other factors.  And - looking further into the future, we will use the time to 

explore additional online participation opportunities in many different ways.  

We acknowledge the importance of Permaculture and the need to share this way of life with all 

World inhabitants. What better opportunity to do that than at an International gathering such as 

this one? 

Very soon there will be a cycle of online activities organized by a team of permaculture members 

and collaborators of the 14IPC, in order to weave and strengthen the network, maximizing this 

time of change that we are in. 

Firstly the facilitators of the 14IPC courses will offer some talks, presenting permaculture as a 

solution to what is happening in the world now. At the same time there will be videos shown of 

different inspiring projects in the world that are facing the crisis in an incredible way. 

All updates regarding these events will continue to be shared on the official webpage 14ipc-

argentina2020.org and on social media. 

Sending you light, blessings and warm regards from the place each one of us is located now. 

❖ 14th IPC Argentina Organizing Committee 

❖ International Permaculture Convergence Council 

❖ Friends of IPC 
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